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Feb 5th- Regular Meeting of Council  

Feb 20th- Regular Meeting of Council  

Feb 25th- CIB Meeting – A great meeting to get ready for spring for the Communities in Bloom 

board. I was happy to see Ryan attend the meeting and there was great conversation about 

Urban Tree Plans. EDO Sandra also joined in the meeting to throw ideas around for a future 

project on creating a destination garden as apart of Tourism and Economic Development.  

Feb 28th- Special Council Meeting- Discussions surrounding the upcoming Downtown Façade 

Program, Committee of the Whole By-law, the potential of creating a policy committee, OHV 

usage in town.  

 

Wednesday Evenings for the month of February I attended my EOEP Course on Council Role 

in service delivery. I found this course to be really enlightening on how we use our budgets to 

determine the levels of service in our community. It was great to talk with other Elected 

officials about the issues, same or different, that they see in their communities and ways that 

they have solved them or are working on them. The resounding thought that kept coming to 

mine is that there is aging infrastructure all over Alberta and not enough money to fix it all.  

 

 

 


